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Today at our AGM we welcome our newly elected representatives and forward our sincere thanks to those 
who have retired from the position. 
The year to date has been full of disasters with major fires with many people losing their homes followed by 
the virus COVID19 Taking many lives and hardships within our communities. 
The RFBAQ closed down our call centre and as we had the good fortune of being the recipient of some 
large donations we were able to continue our grant program and also build 6 with 2 to follow Landcruisers 2 
heavy attacks also what’s in the box plus joint ventures with RFS to provide Tablets to brigades. 
At our special held last month Representatives agreed to a proposal on change to QFES to be sent to all 
political parties this has created quite a media storm. 
The final outcome for legal status of brigades has just been completed with meetings in most regions. 
In closing i thank both the staff and reps for all you goodwill and effort in a difficult time over the past year 
and look forward to working with you in to the future.  

 

                               

                                     


